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Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

Thank you for your support last week regarding the strike. 

The Minister has requested a meeting with the unions today and we are hoping for a positive outcome.  

School App: We are in the process of getting another school app. One of the main reasons is its ability to 

make contact instantly, particularly in an emergency. The app is free to the school as it uses advertisers to 

meet the cost. More information will come out next week. 

Friends of the School: Will be selling Oxford pies as a fundraiser for this term. Keep your eyes open for the 

order sheets coming out with next weeks newsletter.  

Thank you: I want to thank our out-going Board members (parent reps) who have been an amazing support 

to our school community, Rachel Cotter (9 years), Brett Hayde (6 years), Sharlene Roberts(6 years) and 

Joan Colina(4 years). They have given a number of years to our school and this consistency has helped us 

grow and flourish as a school. We are fortunate that we have our proprietors reps and our chairperson 

staying on I’m sure the new members will value their expertise.  

I will introduce the new Board after the first Board meeting on the 26th June. 

 

God Bless  

Jane Rutherford  
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June  

9th   Confirmation 

12th  Rooms 7 & 8 Mass 

21st  Winter Sports Intermediate 

23rd  First Communion 

26th  School Photos 

  Board of Trustees Meeting 

Pizza every Tuesday. 
$2 a slice. This  

helps to raise money 
for our end of year 

school camps 

(PLEASE PAY BY 
CASH ONLY)  

REMINDER 

SCHOOL  

BANKING 

IS COLLECTED 

BY THE CREDIT 

UNION EVERY 

WEDNESDAY. 

July 

3rd  End of Term Mass 

5th   End of Term  

Will be here on Wednesday 26th 

June. Your child will  bring 

home an envelope today. Please 

fill in the envelope and PUT IN 

THE CORRECT MONEY or you 

can pay online or pay by cheque. We need these 

envelopes returned to the school (with the correct 

money) no later than FRIDAY 21st June  

Hamilton City Council wants 
to learn more about how 
people get around Hamilton, 
to help us better plan for and 
meet the changing transport 
needs of our growing city. 
We’re asking our community 
to please complete a short 
survey that asks eight 
questions about how people 
move around the city, views 
on road safety, and different 
ways of getting around. Along 
with general questions about 
the person taking the survey, 
it is expected to take less 
than 10 minutes to complete. 
  

Results from the survey will 

help in the building of a 
transport plan for the city 

which will help decide where 
and how to invest in transport 
and public places. Take the 

survey at https://

haveyoursay.hamilton.govt.nz/

city-transportation/hamilton-

moving-together-transport-

survey/   

Hamilton Moving Together 
transport survey 
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